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Enough is enough. As a single income family of 5 we simply cannot afford yet 

another tax increase. Learn to live within your means, as we and every other 

Oregonian has had to do.  

If it is truly a priority, then use existing sources of revenues to fund it. We are simply 

astonished at the legislatures lack of self awareness around the lack of affordability in 

our state.  


